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 As a Dental Assisting National Board Certified Dental Assistant for the past 30 years 

I find it alarming that HB 2996 is even being considered. It would not only place 

patients in harms way but also the assistant if they do not fully understand the proper 

procedures when exposing xrays.  Please vote NO on HB 2996 and keep the 

standard of care for patients in Oregon high. Thank you for your consideration. Janet 
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